
 

 

March 19, 2020 

 

To Our Valued Customers and Suppliers 

  

During these unprecedented times, we want to advise you that we are fully 
operational with standard operating times. The industries we serve include Military, 
Aerospace, Medical, and Commercial. We are doing everything possible to support 
our customers while maintaining a safe environment for our team. 

We have added protocols so we can continue to operate safely and effectively. We 
have increased and enhanced our cleaning and sanitizing procedures. We are taking 
the temperatures of each employee every morning. We are limiting face-to-face 
interactions. 

Additional steps may be taken depending on the recommendations of the CDC and 
local officials.   

Thank you for your support as we navigate through these challenging times.  We will 
continue to do everything we can to keep our doors open and continue to provide 
our customers with the service and products they’ve come to expect from us. 

 

Thank you for your business! 

Dale Spears, President 

ServTronics, Inc. 


